


Two Gates Ragged School Sesquicentenary 

project marking 150 years of this chapel is 

funded by a Sharing Heritage grant from 

the Heritage Lottery Fund. 



You can get involved by: 

• Sharing your photos and documents 

• Taking part in recording your memories 

• Writing down your story and handing it in 



To get involved: 

• Contact Barry Willetts (Supt): 01384 561424 

• Email to: midlandfilmandart@hotmail.com 
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John Charles Forrest John Charles Forrest 
Superintendent TGRS 

(1884 – 1927) 
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Percy Bate (50 yrs presentation as 

Organist) with Cliff May 2002 

Percy Bate (50 yrs presentation as 

Organist) with Cliff Willetts – May 2002 

Mr. Percy Bate. The story goes that in 1910 during morning Sunday 

school a young man walked into the chapel and without introduction or 

instruction sat at the organ and played for the service. He came in the 

afternoon and remained in post for the next 60 years. 
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Vernon died on July 23rd 1923 at the General Hosp, Birmingham 

Air Mechanic Royal Air Force (WW1). Service No 264387 

Vernon Broughton HARRIS Vernon Broughton HARRIS 

















Mr Adams 

Sunday School  Teacher 











Getting ready for the anniversary 1950’s Getting ready for the anniversary 1950’s 



Recently found on Facebook  Recently found on Facebook  

by Jill Guest  

this 1950’s? image of Two Gates FC 



Sandra Neale recently discovered this 

 

Sandra Neale recently discovered this 

glass plate family negative.  The 

church’s youth army carried real rifles. 



1909 Two Gates Mens Own 


